Journal of Surgical Sciences (2018) Vol. 22 (2) : 143
© 2012 Society of Surgeons of Bangladesh

JOURNAL OF

Society News

SURGICAL SCIENCES

The website of SOSB has already been formed. All the members of the society are requested to send materials,
society activities at any corner of the country to upload in the website to the following address
(sosb1979@gmail.com) so that the website can be enriched. All the members are requested to fill the academic
details as follows and send it with a recent photograph to the above address.
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National Conference of SOSB will be held on 25-27 October 2018 at Royal Tulip Sea Pearl Beach Resort at
Cox’s Bazar. All the members are requested to actively participate in the upcoming conference to smake the
program a success.




